Patrick Gauthier
Broolkiyn Fire Commissioner

11/10/2022

Austin Tanner
Board of Selectmen

It has come to my attention that there may exist a conflict of interest between being a member of the
Board of Fire Commissioners and my commitment to other organization within the Town of Brooklyn. |
do not wish that my other commitmenis to reflex poorly on Board of Fire Commissioners,

Please accept this as notice of my resignation from my position on the Board of Fire Commissioners
effective 11/10/2022.

| appreciate the privilege given to me to be part of the Board of Fire Commissioners. My best wishes to
the entire board.

Sincerely,
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ORTLAKE

FIRE COMPANY

November 23, 2022

To Whom it may concern, Mortlake Fire Company recommends
appointing Leo Berube, Lou Brodeur and Mark Spellmon to the Board of

Commissioners.

Thank you,
! .

y i

Siephen Breen
Chief
Mortlake Fire Company

P.0O. BOX 301 ~ BROOKLYN, CONNECTICUT 06234-0301
“This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer,”



Melissa Bradle!

From: Austin Tanher

Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 816 AM
To: Mellssa Bradley

Subject: FW: BOFC

Erom: BRIAN PEPIN <bpep33@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 5:42 PM
To: Austin Tanner <A.Tanner@Broocklynct.org>
Subiject: BOFC

Good evening,

With the vacaney for representation of the East Brooklyn Fire Department, | am submitting 3 names. All 3 are strong and
dedicated members of this department. Our recommendation to represent the East Brooklyn Fire Department is David
Costa due to his firefighting and business background. We have no doubt he will uphold the duties of a Fire
Commissioner. If there are any questions, please feel free to contact me,

David Costa
Nicolas Provost
Megan Donahue

Brian M. Pepin - Fire Chief
East Brooklyn Fire Department



